
  
  

 

Council Highlights Committee of the Whole Meeting – April 25, 2016  

 
 

Presentations and Delegations 

 Kristal LeBlanc presented to Council on behalf of the Beausejour Family Crisis Resource Centre. 

She gave an overview of the Centre's mission and values.  

 Angela Allain delivered a presentation on behalf of Codiac Transpo to update Council on its 

Small Bus Review and Findings.  

 Darrell Nameth presented to Council on behalf of Moncton West and Riverview Rotary Club. The 

Club is scheduled to begin construction of a new pavilion in Mill Creek this summer.   

 

Grants  

 RHS Booster Basketball Club - $275 

 Riverview PeeWee AA Blues hockey team - $500 

 

Council Recommendations  

 

 Council supported a recommendation to authorize a partial street closure on Saturday, June 25 

between 8:30 a.m. and 5 p.m. on Cleveland Avenue between Devere Road and Bradford Road in 

order to accommodate the Riverview High School 3-on-3 basketball tournament.  

 Council supported a recommendation to adopt the Town's revised 5-Year Capital Investment 

Plan. 

 Council supported a recommendation to accept the consultant Stantec’s report on greenhouse 

gas reduction targets and further support the recommended reduction targets that will be 

achieved through the Local Action Plan.  

 

These recommendations will be brought forward for adoption at the next Regular Council Meeting. 

 

New Business  

 Council reappointed Gil Meredith to the Greater Moncton International Airport Committee for a 

one-year term.  

 

Next Meeting  

The next Council meeting will be held on Monday, May 2 at 7 p.m. This Special Council Meeting is 

scheduled one week early due to the municipal election on May 9. The agenda will be available at 

www.townofriverview.ca on Thursday prior to the meeting. For more information contact 

clerk@townofriverview.ca; 506-387-2136. 
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